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Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting (2)

Tuesday 14th February 2006

Question No 12
Question: Cllr M Ardagh
"To ask the Manager to remove the graffiti from the walls in the laneway at Templeogue Village/Springfield Crescent.?”
Reply:
The graffiti removal specialist who carries out this type of work on behalf of the Council has been requested to examine this location and to give a cost estimate for removal of the graffiti.  The Litter Warden for the area has made every effort to have the graffiti dealt with by local residents in co-operation with the Council, however this has not been successful.  When the estimate of the cost of the removal of the graffiti is received, the question of its removal will be considered.  It is expected that the estimate will be received in approximately two weeks time.
